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STREET SIGNS 
 
Street signs for Breazeale Avenue (West Side) and Church Street (East Side) have 

been ordered.  The idea is to create a grid across the entire town and work out 

from there to complete Street identification. 

 
IRON AND DISCOLORED WATER REPAIRS 
 
Some residents have been experiencing discolored water. This is due to the 
cleaning and flushing out of the Boling Water tank. It should resolve within a couple 
of days. If you are still having issues please contact our offices at 919-658-9539. 
 
 

SECURITY CAMERAS INSTALLATION 
 
Two cameras are currently in operation the progress was delayed due to the 
inclement weather we have experienced.  Spectrum has started the internet  
supply connection to the poles where the cameras will be installed. 
 
PAVING OF ROADS 
 
We have received one quote and are awaiting additional quotes from two other 
contractors for the following areas: 
 
200 Block of Hillsboro                                   100 Block of East College Street 
Dora Lane                                                         Robert Street 
Jefferson Street                                               Michael Martin Road 
Patton Street                                                   Meredith/Hillcrest 
SW Center Street from West Kornegay to West Kelly Street 
 
 
 



SIGN MACHINE STATUS 
 
The Town has reached out to two local sign shops and the software company 

for assistance in training. Quotes from the sign shops for training have been 

requested. 

 
LIGHTING PROJECT STATUS 
 

 A full list of Street lighting needs have been identified . I met with the engineers 
and discussed the priority areas for additional lighting. They are currently working 
on a quote for the following areas: 
 
400 Block South Church Street. 

Connor Street and Kornegay Street  

Elmore Street between James and Main Street 

Gordon Street at Water Plant 

Pollock Street between Elmore and Beems Street 

Please note  Department Of Transportation streets will take longer because of 

paperwork. 

 

 

 


